



25 October 2024

RE: MOT FUNDING EXTENSION

Dear MOT Family & Funders

I am writing this letter to express our heartfelt gratitude for the opportunity to have been part of a pilot project to introduce and implement MOT for a sample group of students as at our institution. Your contribution to our project has enabled us to improve the attitudes and academic performance of our L2 Hospitality students.

We are thrilled and thankful or your support as we witnessed the significant impact the programme has made to the general attitude towards life, their attendance and interaction in class, and evidently their academic performance. It is endearing to see the students around campus and see them live he values the MOT Programme has instilled in them. Our lecturers are extremely impressed with the noticeable difference and impact the MOT Programme brought.

We believe that extending the MOT Programme to a greater sample of our student community will assist more students in becoming responsible and resilient citizens and make a lifelong impact. Your funding will be instrumental in helping us achieve this goal. We would appreciate you're your consideration for our extension request. Please let us know if you require any additional information.

Thank you again for your invaluable support. We look forward to continuing our partnership.

ingular

WENDY THALLA (MOT CO-ORDINATOR)
HEAD OF DIVISION: REPORT 191
RUSSELL ROAD CAMPUS
0829907602 / wendyl@pec.edu.za